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This is interesting. Do you have a draft for us to review? Would gov be interested in co-authoring an 
anti-gas tax increase (without income-tax cut and SCDOT reform) piece for the Island Packet and 
Beaufort Gazette? Would be timely since all Beaufort County representatives voted for House bill last 
week.
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